

January 18, 2022

President Noelle E. Cockett Utah State University UMC 1400

Dear President Cockett,

This year we did not receive any proposals to increase or decrease student fees for both the Logan Campus and Statewide Campuses. Additionally, we did not receive any proposals for new student fees. Because of this, the Statewide Campuses Student Fee Board did not meet. However, the Logan Campus Student Fee Board did meet to review the fee-receiving areas for Logan and Statewide Campuses and to announce on record that there were no proposals to review.

I want to acknowledge our student body officers, students at large, advisors, and administrators for doing their due diligence to make this process functional.

On behalf of our student body, I want to thank you for your commitment to putting students first over the years and for leading our university toward great advancements. We are grateful for your leadership and we wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Abraham Rodriguez

USUSA Executive Vice President

Logan Campus Student Fee Board Chair

Statewide Campuses Student Fee Board Chair